
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Shire Services will be serving Christmas Lunch at school on Tuesday 17 December 2019. 
This must be ordered separately from your normal hot dinner requirements. 

The cost will be £2.80 per child.  NO OTHER FOOD WILL BE SERVED ON THIS DAY. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
CHRISTMAS LUNCH ORDER – TUESDAY 17 DECEMBER 2019 

 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………………………. Class ……………………… 

 
Parent/Carers signature ……………………………………………………………………..Date ……………………… 

 
                                   My child would like to have a Christmas lunch. 
   I enclose £2.80 in a clearly named envelope. 
 
         My child would like to have a Christmas lunch.  
   He/she is entitled for Free School Meals. 
 
   My child does not want a Christmas lunch and 
   I will send in a packed lunch on this day.          

MENU 
 

Roast Turkey and Gravy with 
Chipolatas & Stuffing Balls 

 
(V) Festive Vegetarian Special 

 
Roast and Creamed Potatoes 

Carrots, Peas  
and Sprouts 

 
***** 

 
Selection of Desserts to include:  

 
Festive Pudding with custard  

 
Or 

  
Snow topped chocolate cake 

 
 

Catshill First School and Nursery 
Date of issue: Monday 2rd December 2019 

  

If you would like your child to have a Christmas lunch it is 
essential that you:- 
 

1. Complete all sections on the slip below and return 
it to school –  

 
TOGETHER WITH 
 
2. The correct money (£2.80) for Christmas lunch only 

– in a sealed envelope – with your child’s name and 
class - clearly stating “Christmas Lunch”. 

 
3. All orders must be received by Wednesday 11 

December 2019. We are unable to accept orders 
after this date. 

 
ORDERS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED WITHOUT PAYMENT. 

 
Children entitled to Free School Meals will be provided with 
this meal.  If your child does not want to have a Christmas 

Lunch, please indicate this on the slip below.  
You will need to provide your own packed lunch instead.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

Tick as appropriate 
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